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There's a reason Oregon consistently is one of the top states for voter turnout in
Federal and other elections, and it's tied directly due to being able to vote by mail.
Voters are given the time to vote at their convenience instead of trying to take time off
of work - often unpaid - to vote. We should be making it easier for people to vote in
our elections, not more difficult. Requiring voters to have to go in person will result in
fewer people voting which is the opposite of what we should be trying to do.

| do not support this bill and recommend it be killed.



